December Council Message for Agents

Brothers,

As Knights, we emphasize the importance of keeping Christ in Christmas. In fact, keeping
Christ at the center of everything we do is a year-round mission. Whenever we serve our
parish or community, we serve Christ. | also see my service to families as a way to honor
him. When | sit down with a family and help them ensure their financial protection, | am
serving his Church. | think about this often, and as | look back on the year —reminiscing on
all of the relationships | have made with Knights and the security | have helped provide
them and their families, | am incredibly grateful.

Now, | ask you — as we close out 2024 and as you spend additional time with your family,
consider how any changes from the past year might affect your life insurance portfolio.
Even joyous occasions like buying a new house or sending a kid to college this fall can
impact your insurance needs. Are you certain your current coverage is adequate and up to
date? What would your family’s financial situation be this time next year if the
unimaginable happened to you or your spouse?

If your answers to these questions are not certain, | encourage you to set up time to meet
with me. Let’s work together to create a plan that would not only help protect your family
but give you the peace of mind and security you all deserve.

Meanwhile, may you each have a holy and peaceful Christmas season with your loved
ones. Let’s continue to focus on Jesus through the end of this year. And let’s pray for one
another — especially for those who may be struggling in any way during the holidays.

If there is any way | can offer help, please reach outto me.

Thank you. Merry Christmas!
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